Summary:

New Prague Area Schools will no longer be printing the Regular Scheduled Board Meeting agenda.  To view the agenda for an upcoming meeting please log onto the school district website at www.np,k12.mn.us and select School Board – Board Packets and Agenda.  Summary of Regular School Board Meeting July 28, 2008.  Vice Chair Walerius called the meeting to order.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited and roll was taken with Beckius, Carlson and Reed absent.  Approval was granted for the agenda and the consent agenda.  In Action, the board conducted the second reading of Policy 450 Voluntary Employees Beneficiary Association (VEBA) and approved the policy.  Also approved was the resolution for membership in the Minnesota State High School League for 2008/2009.  In committee, the annual report Attachment 99 was discussed and immediate action was requested.  A budget update was presented by Finance Director Dan Pyan.  In Calendar update, the board was given the schedule for policy review along with the list of policies for the district.  Sub-Committee reports were given by superintendent on MRVSEC suspension program; grade 2 numbers at Eagle View; bookcases have been donated by a New Prague business, participation in the SMART program was outstanding;  the superintendent attended city council meetings in Elko New Market, recognition was given to curriculum director for her continuing training of teachers through the summer, triplets are now enrolled in every day kindergarten and the parking lot of the CEC building will be resurfaced over the next two weeks.  Executive committee met and prepared the agenda for the meeting and also discussed goals for the school board.  Review and eval is presenting five policies for first reading, held a discussion with activities director on coaches handbook, overnight or long distance travel by teams, booster clubs and purchase of property.  Strategic leadership along with Wold are on the beginning stages of the strategic planning with schedules being developed of meeting dates and committee members with plans to begin meeting in early October.   Booster clubs were discussed with a policy to be developed and reduction in the number of clubs.  MRVSEC reported on the employments and stipend for boiler license, the new suspension program available to member districts and CSPD classes with online registration.  Dates were noted with the change in times being highlighted.  The board rose, accepted the committee report placing two items for action at the next meeting and immediately approving Attachment 99.  Meeting adjourned at 7:52 PM.
